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SCHOOL NOTIFICATION

Dear Parent/Caregiver, please see the notification for your child below.

Name Red Frogs Education Schoolies/Leavers Presentation

Date Friday 30 August 2024

Year / classes involved Year 12 cohort

Purpose

Preparing students for a safe celebration at Schoolies week. Red Frogs has been
keeping young people safe at Schoolies Week since 1997. The Schoolies Program
is an interactive presentation in which we prepare young people for what they
might experience at Schoolies Week. Our aim is to equip and empower students
with a top-to- bottom rundown of what to expect and what to be wary of during their
Schoolies Week celebration so that they come home safe. Topics include: -Tips on
staying safe at Schoolies/Leavers -Alcohol, drugs & the Australian drinking culture
-Violence, sexual assault & criminal convictions -Looking after your mates:
depression, anxiety & suicide ideation -How not to get evicted from your
accommodation. If you would prefer your student to opt out of this presentation, or
if you have any questions, please send an email to Melissa Waugh (Yr12 Year
Adviser) melissa.waugh2@det.nsw.edu.au. Please complete this by Friday
23/8/2024.

Cost No cost

Organising teacher Melissa Waugh

Additional information

Email to opt out (if
required) by 23rd August 2024

________________________
Mr David Arblaster
Principal
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